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13
th
 September 2016, 

 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

Wycombe Harriers Cross Country Race 

On Saturday 1st October 2016, Iver Village Junior School will be competing in the 13th annual cross 

country race run by Wycombe Harriers. The event is held at Hughenden Park in Wycombe and starts 

at 10am with the Year 5 Girls racing first.  

The race distance is 1.5km for all year 5 students and 2km for year 6 students. 

As the event is technically out of school time, we are proposing meeting at Hughenden Park between 

9am and 9:15am so that we are in plenty of time for our races! The event will finish around 11:30; 

however, as it’s a Saturday we understand that if you’d like to take your child straight after their event. 

For more information about the event, please visit http://wycombephoenix.org/  

Please return your slip no later than Friday 16th September. 

If your child is available and would like to take part in this event then please let us know by filling in 

the slip below and returning it to reception. 

Kindest Regards,   

 

 

Mr Hawkes. 

Wycombe Harriers Cross Country Race 

My child would like to take part in the Hughenden Park run. 

 

Child’s Name: ________________________________________  Class: ______________________ 

 

Signed: _________________________________________ Date: __________________________ 
(Parent/Guardian) 
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